
The College of Anaesthesiologists of Ireland invites you to submit an
essay on the topic of 

"Patient Safety in Anaesthesia - Have We Made Progress?". 

The competition is open to all students registered in Medical Schools on
the Island of Ireland. The essay is limited to 1000 words and 

5 references (not included in the word count). 

1st Place: The winner will be awarded a prize of €500. The
winner must be willing to give a short presentation about their

essay at the National Patient Safety Meeting in November
2022.

2nd Place: €300 plus invitation to National Patient Safety
Meeting  2022

3rd Place: €150 plus invitation to National Patient Safety
Meeting 2022

9  ANNUAL MEDICAL STUDENT
ESSAY COMPETITION




DEADLINE:  14  APRIL 2022 AT 4PM



More information at www.anaesthesia.ie

Applications must include completed application
form and essay. Please email your submission with attached documents to  

Lucia Zelenska at lzelenska@coa.ie 

COLLEGE OF ANAESTHESIOLOGISTS OF IRELAND
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